Hola Partners

I hope this bulletin finds you well.

As we are gearing up for Veterans day, this is a good time to "lead by example"

Show the people in your community what gratitude looks like. Remind them that freedom isn't free and our Veterans and active duty military are the ones that ensure it. They deserve our thanks and respect.

Also partners, have you made sure your Petit Salons have all the tools they need to be successful? Do they have updated C&Bs, rituals and access to the Hat Box? If not, let's work on getting that done so that we can all have as successful year.

Finally, just a reminder. the American Legion Child Welfare Foundation still needs your donations. The goals is \$11,000.00 (the same as last year) Don't forget to support it along with our National Chapeau's Special project to purchase an End-Tidal Co2 Monitor for premature babies (\$10,000) and our Nurses Scholarships and the 8 and 40 Foundation.

If the Leadership team can be of any assistance, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Hearts in Service for our Special Children

Linda Varejcka jfvarejcka@windstream.net

Sue Cunniff-Coughlin cunniffsue@gmail.com

Teresa Simmons Copeland, Chairman tsc840tx@gmail.com

